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Eberle Recognized by the Association 
of Fundraising Professionals
Husch Blackwell’s Deputy Chief Executive Officer Paul Eberle has been named 
by the Association of Fundraising Professionals (AFP) as its 2017 Todd Wehr 
Volunteer Award recipient, an honor which recognizes “sustained volunteer 
dedication in raising philanthropic funds.” Eberle will be presented with the 
award by AFP’s southeastern Wisconsin chapter at its annual awards 
ceremony.

Eberle was nominated for the award by Guest House of Milwaukee, an 
organization dedicated to providing shelter, housing, education and services to 
Milwaukee’s homeless community. Guest House of Milwaukee is one of more 
than 350 community organizations and foundations Husch Blackwell 
attorneys and staff serve in its 17 cities across the country.

The award luncheon will take place at the downtown Milwaukee Hyatt on 
November 20, 2017, celebrated by AFP chapters across the U.S. and Canada as 
National Philanthropy Day.  
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